
Fun for a Cause – World’s Greatest Shave 
Malanda State Highschool has been a proud participant in the Leukemia foundations 
World’s Greatest Shave for many years, 2025 is no different.  

18 students have bravely put their hands up to either cut or completely shave their 
hair on June 12th to raise money and awareness for cancer research.  

MSHS is dedicated to being a part of positive change, to promote research that improves survival rates of our fellow 
Australians and show our solidarity for the 35 Aussies that are diagnosed with a blood cancer each day.  

On Wednesday 11th June show your support and come dressed in bright colours and get your hair coloured – cost 
will be a gold coin donation.  The hair colouring will occur at the undercover area outside the tuckshop. 

On Thursday 12th June, the total amount raised for the Leukemia foundation will be 
announced, and some of our students will say goodbye to their locks for this great 
cause.    

Please see below the students who are participating and consider donating to the 
incredible cause. 

Together, we can make a difference.   

 

Students that will be getting shaved –  

 

Students that will be getting their hair cut –  

 

 


